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I don't support this bill. Students need their phones for use in an emergency! Whether 

its a school incident or personal issue. They need to call 911 or their parents. 

Emergencies happen on the way to and from school. Cell phones cover this need. 

Teachers and other school staff need to learn how to control their students and have 

real consequences for the student if they don't comply. Schools are publicly funded 

so  if something wàs recorded, their shouldn't be anything said or done in school that 

would reflect degatively on the teacher or the schools.  

 


